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NABL Requests Full-Time Replacement at Treasury’s Office
of Tax Policy.
On March 5, 2020, NABL sent a letter to the U.S. Department of the Treasury encouraging the
Office of Tax Legislative Counsel to appoint a full-time attorney with expertise in issues affecting the
municipal market to fill the role vacated by John Cross at the Office of Tax Policy.

You can read the letter on our website here and a Bond Buyer article on the topic can be found here
(subscription required).
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